
Starting Monday, June 

22nd, Whitney Ramer will 

be on Maternity Leave. 

She will be back     

tentatively in early     

September. Please     

contact Anji or  Andrew if 

you need any assistance. 
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College of Technology now 
Purdue Polytechnic Institute 
WEST LAFAYETTE, Ind. - The Purdue University Board of Trustees on 

Friday, May 15th approved renaming the College of Technology to the 
Purdue Polytechnic Institute to better reflect its changing and expanded 
mission.  

Gary Bertoline, dean of the Purdue Polytechnic Institute, said the curricular 
and cultural transformation of the college warrants a new name and frame of 
reference. 

“The Purdue Polytechnic Institute provides a 21st century poly-technical 
education that will prepare students with skills, knowledge and experiences 
required by business and industry today and in decades to come,” he said. 
“It incorporates innovative learning environments, integrates humanities 
with technical studies in a learn-by-doing atmosphere, and offers new op-
tions for majors and for earning a degree. As we work to address the needs 

of today’s economy, we are redefining the polytechnic experience.”  

For more information on the transformation, please visit https://

polytechnic.purdue.edu/transformation.  
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Upcoming Events 

Fall 2015 Course Registration 

If you are a new student or current student and you plan on attending Pur-

due Polytechnic in the Fall but have not yet registered for classes, please 

make arrangements to do so as soon as possible. New students must call

to set up their STAR (Student Transition Advising and Registration) date 

immediately. 

Contact abrunni@purdue.edu or 812-348-2025 to set up your registration.

Student Ambassador Retreat 

The Student Ambassador retreat will be taking place on Saturday, Septem-

ber 12th. More detailed information about the retreat will be available short-

ly.  

If you are a new student and wish to become involved in Purdue Polytechnic 

Columbus’ Student Ambassadors, contact swilhoit@purdue.edu or abrun-

ni@purdue.edu for more information.  
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Purdue Polytechnic 

Columbus Orienta-

tion Open House 

On Tuesday, August 18th, 

Purdue Polytechnic Co-

lumbus will be hosting an 

open house for new first 

year Polytechnic students 

to attend.  

New students will be able 

to find their classrooms, 

information on books, 

learn how to use im-

portant online programs, 

and learn about school 

clubs.  

For more information, 

please contact     

abrunni@purdue.edu or 

call (812) 348-2025.  

Orientation Open House Poster 



Academic and Financial Notices 
Spring 2015 

Fall 2015 Dates to Remember 
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